
 
 
 

 
 

                      Ver.01 
ANNOUNCEMENT: 
 

Deferment - Revision of RHB Loyalty Programme  
 
15 October 2024 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

With reference to the announcement “Revision of RHB Loyalty Programme” made on 25 September 2024 

(click HERE for details), we would like to inform that the initiative which initially scheduled to launch on 17 

October 2024, has been postponed until further notice.  

We’re committed to ensure the best experience for our customers and will keep you informed of any new 

updates.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.  

We look forward to serve you better! 

 

 

 

https://www.rhbgroup.com/-/media/Files/others/highlights/announcements/H20240923-1.pdf

